
VILLAGE OF DRYDEN 
SPECIAL MEETING 

LAMB MEMORIAL BUILDING 
JANUARY 12th, 2010 

 
 
President Betcher called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m. 
 
Roll call: Kelso, Yezak, Nash, Roszczewski, Quail, Franz, and Betcher were present. 
 
Council reviewed the following items at the meeting: 
 
2009/2010 profit and loss budget performance for all funds 
DPW budget proposals 
Proposed revenues for each fund 
Current water/sewer rates  
 
Council also discussed recommendations for proposed salaries for the Clerk, Treasurer, 
DPW employees and compensation for meeting attendance for Village Officers. 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:43 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________          ________________________________ 
Patrick Betcher, President                                 LeAnn Brewer, Clerk 


